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MEMORANDUM 
 
April  14, 2021 

 
 

To:  Sheila Jones, Supervisor, District I 
      Trey Baxter, Supervisor, District II 
     Gerald Steen, Supervisor, District III 
      Karl Banks, Supervisor, District IV 
      Paul Griffin, Supervisor, District V 
 
 

From:  Tim Bryan, P.E. 
        County Engineer  
 
 

Re: Request for Closure of Dave Miggins Road 
 Natchez Trace Parkway  
 

 
At the Madison County Board meeting on June 3, 1940, the Board established certain crossings as public roads 
within the boundaries of the Natchez Trace Parkway.  One of those crossing was for Dave Miggins Road 
located at Station 612+50 in Section 18, Township 9N, Range 1E.  Madison County does not maintain this 
crossing and it is not on the 2000 Official Roads Registry and Map. 
 
For these reasons, it is requested that the Board President be authorized to sign the attached letter to the Natchez 
Trace stating that Madison County does not consider Dave Miggins Road a public road. 
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April 14, 2021 
 
John Leonard 
Acting Superintendent of Natchez Trace Parkway 
Natchez Trace Parkway 
2680 Natchez Trace Parkway 
Tupelo, Mississippi 38804 
 
RE:   Dave Miggins Road Crossing 
 Station 612+50, Section 18, Township 9N, Range 1E 
 
Dear Mr. Leonard: 
 
The Madison County Board of Supervisors does not recognize Dave Miggins Road as a public road nor is it 
maintained by the County. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Karl Banks, President 
Madison County Board of Supervisors 

http://www.madison-co.com/







